
URBANA CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

DATE: Monday, August 1, 2022 
TIME: 7 p.m 
PLACE:  400 South Vine Street 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE URBANA CITY COUNCIL 

A public hearing to consider a proposed amendment to the Tax Increment Financing (TIF) 
Redevelopment Plan and Project for the Central TIF Redevelopment Project Area will be held on 
Monday, August 1, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the City of Urbana Council Chambers, 400 S. Vine Street, 
Urbana, IL 61801 

 
The purpose of the hearings are to receive comments on the proposed amendment to Tax 
Increment Financing (TIF) Redevelopment Plan and Project for the Central Redevelopment 
Project Area. 

 
Submit written comments to the City of Urbana, Economic Development Division, 400 South 
Vine Street, Urbana, IL 61801 or by email to slmcmahon@urbanaillinois.us before the close of 
business on Friday, August 15, 2022. 

 
All interested persons are invited to attend in person or watch the hearing on UPTV, livestream the 
hearing at https://livestream.com/urbana. Persons attending the hearing shall have the right to 
provide written and oral comments and suggestions regarding the proposed TIF amendment. 

 

AGENDA 

I. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL 
 

II. PUBLIC INPUT 
 

III. ADJOURNMENT 

 
 

Phyllis D. Clark 
City Clerk 

 
 
 

All City meetings are broadcast on Urbana Public Television and live-streamed on the web. Details 
on how to watch are found on the UPTV webpage located at https://urbanaillinois.us/uptv. 
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